


with a monstrous 15 Storey apartment building 
with 296 units which cost $ 13,000 per unit .
I'm not a mathematician or an accountant but
everyone knows that a unit cost for apartment does
not cost $13,000
The applicant failed to call for a community
meeting nor did he even attend the public hearing.
My opinion is that the city  should pass a law that
if an original community plan has been approved
with a commercial plaza on those lands the
developers involved should build the commercial
plaza at the same time as they developed the
community houses and not leave it undeveloped.
This should be a mandatory condition attached as
its done with Public schooling , parks etc etc.
 

I again write that this application should not be
given any importance and rejected at first instance.
 

I hope the city staff can input my concerns
 

Thanking you
 
 
 
Farooq Bhura
 
 
On Sunday, March 26, 2023 at 12:44:23 p.m. EDT, Farooq Bhura  wrote:
 
 

To The City of Vaughan ,
 
 
 

This concerns the above Files submitted at City of
Vaughan for an application to build high rise plaza
which is not at all acceptable to the residents of
Upper Thornhill Estates.



We strongly disagree to allow this happening and
oppose it.
 

There is no justification to create this monster in a
quite and peaceful neighborhood 
 
 
Farooq Bhura
Resident of 
 

Starwcutter Gate
Maple
ON  




